
 

  

  
  Worship This Sunday: October 24th 

This Sunday we continue our travel series. As a part of the service, we will hear 

some reflections about a recent mission trip to Houston. Adam Peterson will 

provide our special music. 

 

Worship is in person and on Zoom.  Do plan to attend this service. 

 

Feel free to submit prayer requests here or directly to Pastor Dick at 

           pastor@uccsouthhaven.com  

Also, do follow our church page to keep informed. 

  

  
  

  CHURCH ACTIVITIES 
 
Sunday: 
      Worship at 10:30 in person and on FB 
Monday: 
       Pulpit Committee, 1 p.m. (lower level) 
Tuesday: 
       Prayer Group, 1:30 p.m. (Zoom) 
       Council meeting, 6:30 p.m. (Zoom) 
Wednesday:  
     Women’s breakfast, 9 a.m., (Six Chicks) 
     Men’s coffee, 9 a.m., (Fellowship Hall) 
     Adult Class, 7 p.m., 
               (Zoom and in person) 
Thursday: 
      Men’s coffee, 9 a.m., (Fellowship Hall) 
   
Monday/Wednesday/Friday 
10 a.m. to Noon—Food Pantry 
 
Church Office Hours 
9:30—1:30 p.m. 
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Contact the church office if you are interested in joining any of these events.  
  
  

  Youth Ministry (6th—12th grade) 

 

Our next Pizza and Faith will be Sunday at 11:30 at the church. We will eat pizza 

while talking about how we draw close to God.  

 

Thanks to everyone who joined us for our Fun Haunted House Trip last 

Saturday.  We had fourteen go to the Niles Scream Park with us. 

 

Children’s Ministry 

Our next afternoon activity at the church is this Sunday afternoon at 2:00 p.m. 

 

The children are studying the armor of God. The kids are also now practicing to 

sing during worship on Nov. 7th. This is the Sunday they will all be receiving Bibles. 

 

We thank Sarah Peterson for leading our children’s ministry for all children from 

birth through 5th grade. 

 

Young Adult Ministry 

The young adults (18-55), and their families, are encouraged to participate in the 

next Zoom Event, which will be on November 7th at 6:00 p.m. We will have an In 

House Scavenger Hunt, a time to share thanks, and a reading of Thanksgiving 

Scriptures. 

 

Contact Mike Tupper for Zoom connection information.  Rick Olsen is back and 

will be joining us for this evening. 

 

 

A CALL FOR SNOWPANTS 

Winter is just around the corner, and with cold weather comes the need for warm 

outdoor clothing.  The Mission Board has decided to collect snow pants for local 

area students between now and the end of October.  Youth sizes 6-8 and 10-12 are 

most needed. 

 

  



You can drop off new, or gently used, snow pants in the box located in the 

church’s office hallway or Narthex. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Nancy Nelson, 269-370-5047. 

 

 

 

ADOPT-A-DAY 

 

In thanksgiving for the hospitality in a church I still miss, from Terri 

(Perry) Deaver.  
  
  

  Tuesday Prayer Group 

 

If you have prayer requests, please let the church office know.  These will be 

added to the Tuesday and Sunday lists. 

 

Please hold the following in your prayers: 

             

Jim Ingraham 

Novella Barden 

Chip Harris 

Margaret Guimond 

Sharon McNicholas 

Parents of Shelly Cowles 

Amy Jule 

Joy Church 

Alicia 

Barbara, Dan Thompson’s sister 

Janice, Stuart Comiskey’s sister 

Elsie Hoffman 

 

We pray for our brothers and sisters at First Congregational UCC (ONA), in 

Coloma.  
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Mike Tupper 269-303-3743 

Church Office: 268-637-3804 

  

  
 

 


